
CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 

For the following Offices of the Royal New Brunswick Rifle Association 

(“RNBRA”) for the year 2017/2018, to stand for election at the Annual 

General Meeting (“AGM”) of the RNBRA to be scheduled for October: 

President 

1st Vice-President 

2nd Vice-President 

Directors at Large (3 positions to be filled)  

and 

Honorary Life Members, if any. (Nominations for Honorary 

Life Members shall be very selective and infrequent)  

  

Nominations are to be submitted to THE Nominating Committee by 

9:00pm, AUGUST 15. These may be delivered or sent by email to 

gcealeroux@outlook.com 

The Nominating Committee will consist of myself, Conrad Leroux, as 

chairman and one other regular member soon to be appointed.   

Nominations for officers may be made by any regular member and 

must be seconded by another regular member. 

Any nomination for Honorary Life Member requires the signature of 

five regular members. 

Only NB resident regular members in good standing may be nominated. 

Any nomination must include a short biography of the nominee.  



Any nomination for officer must include an acceptance of the nominee 

to serve if elected. 

In the event that a full slate of nominations has not been received by 

the deadline, the Nominating Committee may seek individuals to fill 

positions on the Governing Board. 

Nominations cannot be presented from the floor of the AGM unless a 

full slate of officers has not been identified. No nominees will be 

elected by acclamation. If there is one nominee for an office, an 

election will be held for the members to have the opportunity to elect 

or reject the nominee. 

We look forward to presenting a strong slate of nominees for the 

elections at the AGM. 

Please call if you have any question or comment. 

 

RNBRA Nominating Committee 

Conrad Leroux, Chairman 

(506-472-8325) 

gcealeroux@outlook.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

             

 

 

 


